VALLEY PUBLIC SERVICE AUTHORITY
PO Box 340
Gloverville, SC 29828-0340

PHONE (803) 593-2053 FAX (803) 593-3818

Repeal of the Boil Water Advisory
To Customers of Valley Public Service Authority
December 27, 2024

Valley Public Service Authority advises its customers residing in the following areas, which
were included in the Boil Water Advisory issued on December 25, 2024, that they no longer
need to boil their water prior to drinking or cooking.

Anthony Drive
Lee Drive
Daley Drive
Cathy Drive
Ivan Street
Eden Drive
Hampton Drive
Glynn Drive
Flint Drive

Following an intense flushing of the distribution system, water samples for bacteriological
testing were collected and analyzed by Breezy Hill Laboratories. The results of the sampling
indicate that the water is safe to use for drinking and cooking purposes.

If you should have any questions concerning this repeal of the Boil Water Advisory, you can
contact Valley Public Service Authority at (803) 593-2053.

Calvin Smith
General Manager

Cc: SC DHEC Local Office



